
Rise and Dine!   

Back to Polly’s!  
Saturday, September 13th in 
Orange 
Well, it’s pretty much end of 
summer…man this car show season 
flew by me.  It’s time for us to get our Rivieras and Toronados out for some exercise while we eat also.   Please plan 
to meet up at Polly’s Pies in Orange for a Rise & Dine breakfast on Saturday, September 13th.  This location was 
extremely popular when we went there in October of ’13 (see photo)… so let’s go back for 2nds.   They have a very 
large breakfast menu and the most amazing cinnamon rolls I’ve ever 
eaten.   Their parking lot is quite large… pull straight to the back as 
you see in the picture; it should be real easy for us to again all park 
together.  Let’s plan to meet up between 8 and 8:30 and sit down for 
breakfast at 9… Their address is: 2025 N. Tustin St., Orange CA 
92865.  They’re right off the 55 Freeway midway between the Lincoln 
and Katella off-ramps. 
 

Hope to see you on the 13th…if you would, please RSVP to me at 
riviera66@aol.com or 714.740.0101 just so I know how many are 
likely to attend to assist the restaurant in set up. 
 

Did you attend Colorado Springs?  We had 3 class winners from our region there… I hope those great cars 
can also make it to our events this year.  Here’s just a few of the out-of-state cars that caught my eye there…  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
Darwin Falk, LA/OC Regional Coordinator for ROA & TOA  
 
riviera66@aol.com or rivtoroeldo@gmail.com    714.740.0101 


